[bookmark: _GoBack]NATIONAL SURVEY ON OUTPATIENT HYSTEROSCOPY EXTENDED TO 30TH NOVEMBER 2019

Dear all BSGE members,

Thank you for those of you who have been getting patients to complete the patient satisfaction survey (attached). We have around 500 responses to date but I am hoping to get nearer 2000 so we can have very robust and precise benchmarking data going forward against which you can audit locally your individual / Unit’s performance. I envisage this will give you leverage to gain funding to optimise your services, especially as regards infrastructure and equipment as well as inform your annual appraisal.

In order to get more data we want everyone to give this questionnaire to every woman undergoing an outpatient hysteroscopy DURING THE MONTH OF NOVEMBER (1ST-30th inc) following the procedure, once the consultation has finished. Please note that the questionnaire is anonymous with no patient identifiable information and the data will NOT be analysed by centre although you are free to do this yourselves against the whole dataset once we have determined the reference ranges.

The key thing is to give the survey to every woman having an outpatient hysteroscopy regardless of whether the procedure failed, was painful, was operative etc. We need ‘warts and all’ data from consecutively collected data. Our HCAs have been giving the surveys out and collecting as it is easy for us to forget in a busy clinic and when something is not our usual practice. This has worked well for us in Birmingham. Also remember to tick the section about what the patient had done e.g. diagnostic, endometrial ablation, polypectomy etc. (as the patient cannot be relied upon to know this)  what the patient had done 

In summary for those of you performing outpatient hysteroscopy:
If you have not already done so please download the attachment from this email or from the BSGE website. Print a load of these off and give them to your patients after the outpatient hysteroscopy and collect somewhere safe.

To help us collate the data nationally we have attached a web-based data entry link.
https://forms.gle/35xFFKwLAXUDWtKn6 where you can input the data from the completed hard copy questionnaires. It has come to my attention that the googledrive link is not accessible in some hospitals due to IT blockages. However, the hard copy data can be inputted on a non-hospital data at a later date because the data are completely anonymous and so no data protection issues.

If you do not have the time / resource to input your data using the link then please send the completed questionnaires to me at: 
Prof T Justin Clark, 
Birmingham Women’s and Children’s Hospital, 
Mindelsohn Way, 
Edgbaston, 
Birmingham, 
B15 2TG.

It would be helpful if you could let me know the name of your Unit / Hospital when if return the surveys as hard copies for us to input so I can get an idea regarding the representativeness of the data we produce. Rest assured that data WILL NOT be analysed by centre.

I will then collate the data and provide the benchmarking metrics via email and the BSGE website. I will also present the results at the next BSGE Ambulatory Care Network (ACN) Meeting (Birmingham, 27-28 February, 2020)

Many thanks for your help with this important project

Bw




T Justin Clark
President Elect BSGE
image1.wmf
 


oleObject1.bin
[image: image1.png]7 Lale

AR E A

s AleC

Lo

N\







